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Damian Bednarz 
September 8, 2009 
2:00 – 2:30pm  
  
At the request of the Organization for International Investment (OFII), staff from the Office of 
Policy and International Affairs (PI) and the Advanced Research Project Agency- Energy (ARPA-
E) of the Department of Energy (DOE) met on Tuesday, September 8th.The purpose of the 
meeting was to discuss the eligibility of U.S. subsidiaries and affiliates of foreign-registered 
companies to participate in ARPA-E funding opportunities.  OFII provided background on their 
organization and introduced a Dartmouth University study by Professor Matthew Slaughter.  No 
specific client or pending application was discussed in regards to Recovery Act funding.   
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